












Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Port Washington Garbage District 
Held on Thursday March 26, 20 15 

Present: Commissioner Mary P. Giordano 
Commissioner William Scaglione 
Commissioner Paul Oleksiw 
Stephen Ressa: Attorney 

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 am and began with the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 

Phone calls and emails made to the District were discussed. 

Various bills and invoices were paid. 

The minutes from the previous meeting held on Thursday March 12, 2015 
were approved. Moved and seconded. 

The Commissioners discussed the up-coming contract bid. Commissioner 
Scaglione stated that he has made multiple attempts to contact the Town in 
order to discuss bid structuring. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:35am. The 
next meeting will be held on Thursday April9, 2015 at 8:00am. 

Paul Oleksiw 
Secretary 



Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Port Washington Garbage District 
Held on Thursday April 9, 20 15 

Present: Commissioner Mary P. Giordano 
Commissioner Paul Oleksiw 
Stephen Ressa: Attorney 

Excused: Commissioner William Scaglione 

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 am and began with the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 

Phone calls and emails made to the District were discussed. 

Various bills and invoices were paid. 

The minutes from the previous meeting held on, Thursday March 26, 20 15 
were approved. Moved and seconded. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:20am. The 
next meeting will be held on Thursday April30, 2015 at 8:00am. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

~ 
Paul Oleksiw 
Secretary 











 Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the Port Washington Garbage District 
 Held on Thursday, June 25, 2015 
 
 
Present: Commissioner Mary P. Giordano 

Commissioner William Scaglione 
Stephen Ressa,  Attorney 

 
Excused: Commissioner Paul Oleksiw 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m. and began with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
There was a discussion of the bidding process for 2016 - 2018. 
 
The Commissioners went into Executive Session.  
 
There were no complaints from residents. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was closed at 9:00 a.m.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
/s/ Mary P. Giordano 
Chairperson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 












































